
     What’s on? 

 

No Pokémon cards 

Children should not bring Pokémon 

cards into school unless they have 

been told that they can do so as part of 

Golden Time/a class reward. 

If children are seen with these cards at 

any other time the cards will be looked 

after by their class teacher until the 

end of the school day. 

School lunches 

Please don’t forget that if you want your child to have a 

school meal during the last week of term, you need to 

complete the online form by 6pm. 

We continue to have children tell us that their parents have 

chosen them a meal that they do not like.  Please do check 

with your children before making their menu choices. 

Year 6 applications for secondary school  

If your child is in Year 6, you must apply for a place for them 

at secondary school by 31st October 2022.  The easiest way 

to apply for a place is online.  If you need a paper copy of 

the application form, please get in touch with the school 

office. 

Vote for a parent 

governor 

Last week we sent out voting 

slips for the parent governor 

role. 

If you have not yet returned your 

slip and wish to do so, please 

return it to school as soon as 

possible. 

 

Stay safe – be seen 

Schools have been asked to remind children 

and families of the importance of being 

seen, especially when mornings may be 

foggy, or as dusk falls earlier. 

Please do think about providing your 

children with a reflective strip to go on a 

coat or bag so that they can easily be seen 

by drivers. Please also remind your children 

to take care when around traffic and when 

crossing the road. 

 

Loving, learning and 

flourishing in community 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFURVFRWEZIV0xHRUxNTDdURFQzSlUzU0FZSC4u

